
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming Board Elections  
 
Our nominating committee is formed and now 
seeking candidates who would like to run for 
our board.  
If you are interested in running for our board 
please send an email to 
lakeshorevillagecommunications@gmail.com 

New Bulletin Boards  
 
Check out our new bulletin boards located by 
our mailbox areas where community 
information can be posted.    
 
Earth Day - April 22, 2019 
 

 
Earth Day is held to demonstrate support for 
environmental protection. First celebrated in 
1970, it is now world wide in 193 countries.  

Improving Communications 
 
For any property concerns please contact 
Classic Property Management who has a new 
contact.  

Contact: Wade Ohara at 817-640-2064 

Email: wadeohara@classicpm.com 

Example: 

Dues, Fees, Gates, Pool, Landscaping, 
Pond, Irrigation, Grounds, Lights, etc. 

For any questions about our Home Owners 
Association should be directed to our HOA 
board. 

Example: Rules and Regulations  

Email: lakeshorevillagehoagp@gmail.com 

For any email communications you would like 
to receive for internal information. 

Example: Events, reminders, newsletters 

Email: 
lakeshorevillagecommunications@gmail.com 

 

Mark your calendar for May 2nd HOA BOARD 
MEETING, ELECTION DAY for future board. 
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